Sunday, September 27, 2015
Homeroom Teacher: 

Dear Parents/Guardians of 
   The Global Concepts Charter School Library is a relaxed and exciting learning environment for your children.  It is a place that enhances their imagination and academic growth.  Students are eager to check out library books and I hope to begin book exchange very soon. 
Your child will be allowed to check out one library book per visit.  They will be able to check out another each time that they return a book.  Books can be returned on your child’s scheduled library day or can be placed in the library book drop at their convenience.  I encourage students to check out books whenever they would like to, as long as they return their previous book. Please sign the permission slip below and return it to school as soon as possible.  Your child will not be allowed to check out books without written parental consent.  
  
Please work with me in enforcing the importance of responsibility and the proper care of

 
library books.  Damaged or lost library books must be replaced or paid for.  

   Thank you for your continued support.  I look forward to an enriching school year with the Global Concepts children and their families.

    Sincerely,
    Mrs. Michelle Unger

 GCCS Librarian  
My child ___________________________________ may check out and take home library 
   books from the school library.  I will ensure responsibility and proper care of library books. 

Teacher​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​_______________________             Grade________________________________
Parent Signature____________________________________________________________                                                                                                  

